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Mon, Apr 15, 10:45 AM (1 daJennifer Wise
 to GS-FacStaff, GS-Students

Sent on behalf of the Office of the President:

Eagle Nation:

As you may know, the University System of Georgia Board of Regents is meeting at Georgia Southern this week, in the Health Professions Academic Building on the Armstrong Campus. 

We expect a lot of extra activity around campus as we welcome the regents, staff from the University System of Georgia, and visitors from many of the other institutions around the state.
Please extend to our guests a warm Georgia Southern welcome and be alert that we may have many people needing directions or assistance.

Hosting a meeting such as this requires a great deal of preparation and logistical support. My thanks to all those who have been working to make this meeting happen.

Dr. Kyle Marrero
President
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